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15 July 2024  
Secondary – Transition to Y7  
  
  
  
  
  
 
  
  
  
Dear parent  
  
As our future students begin their summer break, I thought it appropriate to write to you to 
summarise the information that we have provided to you over the past few weeks.  
  
Your child will have by now received details of which House they have been allocated to. This 
information has been shared with our uniform provider, Rawcliffes, so you are now able to 
purchase the House uniform at your convenience.    
  
In recent weeks, we have sent you a number of e-cards which provide information on transport, 
uniform and many other things. If you have not yet had the chance to review these, they can now 
collectively be found HERE   
  
The link for Arbor Parent (our school to home communication system) was send to your earlier this 
year.  Please click HERE for further details.  Arbor Parent can be activated through your PC browser 
or by downloading an App and will enable you to see your child’s attendance, timetable, behaviour 
and achievement plus items already allocated to your child ie: school lunches, discounted bus 
pass, educational visits and technology items. Please make a payment to bring your child’s school 
lunch balance into credit before they commence in September.  
  
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click HERE  
  
Finally, I can confirm that your child will start Hessle High School and Sixth Form College on 
Wednesday 4 September at 8.30 am.  
  
In the meantime, if you have any further queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us 
on office@hessleacademy.com   
  
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
  
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  
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